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Running for the office of GCSAA Director was a
most rewarding and enlightening experience. To lose
was, of course, a sad moment. You run with the hope
and determination to win, but to lose is only part of
the game. To quote someone else's words, "More
important is how you play the game."

The "Midwest" went to the conference with its
ever present interest in the National affairs and sup-
port for me. We made our points and may have added
some constructive criticism which, as we well know
as golf course superintendents, are sometimes hard
to accept. The support I was given was more than
expected - to think about such a loss for more than
a moment would be fruitless. The important thing is
to have people working together for a common goal.
The Midwest, along with other sections of Illinois, did
this down to the last man, and I hope we can extend
this effort forward this year.

My thoughts wander to questions such as, "What
was accomplished and what was gained for the fu-
ture by supporting a candidate for GCSAA Director?"
We showed that our Association can run a candidate
and back him with the necessary support to, if not
become elected, make a showing that is respectable.
The future should be brightened with the together-
ness and mutual efforts put forth this year by the
Midwest Association.

Thanks again.

America's foremost

turf fertilizer

Our deepest sympathy is extended to William
Leath and family due to the death of William's
father. Mr. Leath server for many years as a golf
pro and golf course superintendent. His service
was appreciated by his many golfing friends.


